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Subject Fw: Updated System of National Accounts 1993

Dear Mr. Cheung,

I would like to inform you that the National Statistical Service of RA has
not any comments on Volume 1 of the updated System of National Accounts
1993.
In our opinion, the new revision on SNA 93 will be a great contribution in
unification of statistical standards and methodologies, as well as
improvement of the quality of statistical data on SNA in all countries.

As regards the title on updated SNA, the NSS RA thinks that the title SNA
2008 will be more appropriate, because it reflects all further changes
incorporated from SNA 93 into SNA 2008.

Thank you very much for your kind co-operation.

Sincerely Yours,

Stepan Mnatsakanyan

President

National Statistical Service

Republic of Armenia


